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 Thursday 7th November 2024 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 

Monday 11th November – Friday 15th November 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 is coordinated in England, Wales and Northern Ireland by the Anti-

Bullying Alliance.  

 

This year the theme is ‘Choose Respect’ and will take place from Monday 11th to Friday 15th 

November.  

 

Odd Socks Day is taking place on Tuesday 12th November, where adults and children wear 

odd socks to celebrate what makes us unique. All we ask, is that everyone comes to school 

wearing odd socks for the day to celebrate our uniqueness and the joy of being different. If 

families would like to get involved, we would love to see you all wearing your odd socks during 

drop off and pick-up times! 

 

Throughout the week we will refocus the children’s attention to our class anti-bullying poster as 

well as sharing our anti-bullying policy with parents. We will be thinking about the importance 

of showing respect to each other both in school, in the playground and online. KS1 children 

will also be involved in a virtual World Kindness assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To end the week, on Friday 15th November, we will also be recognising Children in Need with 

a non-uniform day and donations in aid of this very worthwhile cause. We may also get a visit 

from Pudsey Bear himself! Donations to Children in Need 2024 can be made using this link. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Victoria Bryant 

Assistant Principal 

PSHE Lead 
 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=15306

